
 
 

 

Kaleidoscope Safeguarding 
Newsletter 

If you have any concerns about a child’s 

safety and protection, please contact a 

member of our safeguarding team 

immediately. 

Designated safeguarding lead  

Amy Sadler-Rhodes 07990 034517 

Schoolmanager@Kaleidoscopeschool.co.uk 

 

Deputy designated safeguarding leads: 

     

Sam Goodin       Steph Thompson                                                 

(headteacher)             (Intervention Specialist) 

 

Alex Platt (Deputy head) 

 

Dawn McGeoghan (Family support officer) 

07385669716 

dawn@kaleidoscopeschool.co.uk 

01782 624689 (Porthill) 

01782 354572 (Fenton) 

admin@kaleidoscopeschool.co.uk 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We hope everyone has had a restful summer. It has been so 

wonderful to see the children back at school and hear about 

their summer holidays. 

The children have all settled back in tremendously well, they 

have thrown themselves back into activities and we can already 

see new friendships blossoming. We are very excited to see what 

this year brings! 

As the nights draw in we would like to remind everyone to be 

extra vigilant in the community. If you’re out and about wear 

light coloured clothing in the evenings, use pedestrian crossings 

and if you’re walking in the dark use main routes with street 

lights. 

If your children go out to play now is the time to begin reducing 

the time they need to be home for, making sure they come in 

‘before’ it goes dark.  

Last year we had drop-in sessions with Dawn (family support 

officer) available at Fenton every Tuesday morning, however this 

did not prove beneficial to our families.  

Please can parents and carers speak to Amy SR or email 

admin@kaleidoscopeschool.co.uk  with any suggestions/feedback 

with how you think our family support service would benefit our 

families.  

Our Fika mornings will continue to take place on the second 

Thursday of every month at Bradwell Lodge, Porthill. Again, if 

you have any suggestions on topics you would find beneficial, 

please let us know.  

We would also like to take this opportunity to thank you all for 

your continued support as we grow together as a school 

community.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

What to do if I am worried about a child! 

➢ Contact our designated safeguarding team or speak to 

any member of school staff 

➢ Contact your local authority. 

➢ Stoke-on-Trent Children’s advice and duty 

service 01782 235100 (Out of hours 01782 234234) 

➢ Staffordshire Families Integrated Front Door 

(SFIFD) 0300 111 8007 (Out of hours 0345 604 2886) 

➢ Cheshire East Consultation Service 0300 123 5012 

(Option 3) 

If a child is in immediate danger, call the Police 999 
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